

## krause publications

700 East State Street, Iola, WI 54990-0001 • 715 / 445-2214 • FAX 715 / 445-4087

Dear Jason:

The Standard Guide to British Sports Cars in North America is reaching its final stages of pre-production and design and will be headed to print in a few more days.

I'm happy to report that at least one of the photos you submitted will appear in the book and you will be credited and receive a copy of the book once it is available, scheduled to be in late May.

The contributions of people like you, professional photographers from five countries plus submissions from owners and club members from seven nations have helped us meet our goal of trying to have at least one image per car in all but a few instances. In many cases, we had many more entries than we could use.

We're trying to get everyone's photos back safe and sound at this point and are putting your name on the list of those who will receive a finished book. John Gunnell and I have enjoyed this project and hope that you enjoy the final product.

Tom Collins . apr. 16, 2004

Automotive books editor

Krause Publications

Thank you so much for sharing images of the rare Connaught. With permission Sel like to keep the CD for future reference.